
 
RECIPROCAL BENEFITS 

RAS MEMBERS ATTENDING SYDNEY THUNDER BBL GAMES  
HELD AT ENGIE STADIUM 

ENGIE Stadium Game Day Tickets: 

RAS Members are welcome to attend Sydney Thunder BBL games held at ENGIE Stadium, Sydney 
Showground. 

Ticket Allocation:  
The RAS receives a generous allocation of tickets from Sydney Thunder for home games at ENGIE 
Stadium. For the 2024/2025 season, two tickets per Member are available for the following games, 
until the allocation is exhausted: 

o 21 December 2024 (Sydney Derby, Limited Allocation) 
o 30 December 2024 
o 8 January 2025 
o 13 January 2025 

 
Ticket Collection:  
Application for tickets must be submitted via the online ticket request form available to RAS 
members via the RAS Member Email Newsletter. 
The RAS Membership Team will confirm your allocation via email. Tickets will be included in the 
email as an attached PDF. 

Identification: A current RAS membership is required when completing the online form. RAS 
Member Number must be submitted at the time of application. 

Dress Code 

Attire: Neat, smart casual attire is required at all times. No revealing, unclean, or untidy clothing is 
allowed. 

Additional Offers & Benefits 

Whilst not part of the RAS & Sydney Thunder agreement, tickets to Semi-Finals or Finals at ENGIE 
Stadium, may be offered as a special arrangement for RAS Members from time to time.   

The RAS wish to thank the Sydney Thunder for their support of RAS Membership. 
 
These benefits ensure a comfortable and enjoyable experience for RAS Members attending 
Sydney Thunder BBL games. If you have any specific questions or need further details, please 
contact us via email membership@rasnsw.com.au  
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